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Corporate Compliance and Governance Practice Chair Details
Important DEI Updates for Ohio Employers
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In a bylined article published in Columbus Business First, Raymond Perez details what central Ohio

employers need to know regarding DEI programs after the U.S. Supreme Court’s affirmative action

decision.

To read the article visit Columbus Business First.
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